
1 
 

The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Kayla  Weeks 
Submission Time: Oct 11 2023  8:20PM 
Email: kaylacellini@yahoo.com 
Telephone: 208-206-9534 
Address: 215 Monte Vista Ave 
Idaho Falls, ID 83401 
 
Name of U�lity Company: Falls Water  
 
Case ID: FLS-W-23-01 
 
Comment: "This comment is in reference to the price increase request that was filed by Falls Water. I feel 
that not only is the proposed price increase outrageously high, it’s not at all needed. Idaho Falls u�li�es 
charges $28 for water, and they service triple the amount of homes. If a price increase is needed why 
does it need to be so much? 47%+ is going to cause undue hardship on homeowners. It may not seem 
like a lot to a company who is seeking to gain a million extra dollars per year, but to the average 
homeowner in todays economic climate every dollar counts. Please do not allow this price increase! " 
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